Announcements & Clergy Connections

Rev. Denise Fry, pastor of Trinity UCC, Pleasant Valley is retiring December 1, 2020. Her last worship service will be on November 22.

Hand Sanitizer Available - Thanks to the effort by Rev. Karl Jones, PNEC/PSEC Disaster Response Coordinator, we have 25 gallons of liquid (not gel) hand sanitizer to give to churches who need it. Please contact the Conference Office (610.826.3113) or email (<u>BarbaraJ@pnec.org</u>) to arrange for pick up here in the Conference Office.

Services of Interest

INSTALLATION

November 7 – Rev. Dr. Bonnie Bates will be Installed as the Conference Minister of the Penn Northeast Conference (at the fall Conference Meeting...see below)

PNEC Fall Conference Meeting

(which will include the Installation of Rev. Dr. Bonnie Bates)

November 7 – 9AM–4PM - Fall Conference Meeting which will include the **INSTALLATION** of Rev. Bonnie Bates as Penn Northeast Conference Minister – Good Shepherd, Slatington